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11/6- Daylight Savings Time Ends

11/7- Club 26 @3:15-4:30pm

             Open Library @ 3:15-4:15pm

             STUCO @ 3:15-4:00pm

             Basketball shirt orders due

11/7-11/14- Food Drive

11/8- NO SCHOOL!

11/10- 2nd/3rd Book Club @ 3:15-4:15pm

11/11- Veterans Day Concert @ 9:00am

11/14- Open Library/ Chess Club @ 

               3:15-4:15pm

11/15- 4th/5th Book Club @ 

               3:15-4:15pm

11/16- Club 26 @ 3:15-4:30pm

11/17- Kindergarten Feast @ 11:00am

11/17- Board of Education Meeting 

   @ 6:30pm

11/18- Picture Retake Day

11/21- Open Library @ 3:15-4:15pm

11/22- 6th/7th/8th Book Club @ 

               3:15-4:15pm

Staff Changes for 2022-2023

Mrs. Tolliver will be retiring after 32 years in education. 
Mrs. Paulsen, Mr. League, and Ms. Dowell will be leaving 
to pursue other opportunities outside of education.  We 
wish everyone the best in their future endeavors and 
appreciate their dedication to the district over the years.

We welcome the following additional staff members for 
the Fall:

Avery Carey-Kindergarten
Paula Hammonds-Second Grade
Jennifer Scott-5th Grade
Lauren Bergner-Middle School ELA

WEBSITE:
https://www.springbluffpirates.com

UPCOMING EVENTS

Go to the app 
store for Apple or 

Android and 
download-Spring 

Bluff R-XV.

First quarter wraps up on October 
19. Parent and Teacher 
conferences will be held October 25 
and 27, from 4:30-7:30. If you do 
not have a scheduled conference 
time for your child in grades K-5, 
please reach out to the classroom 
teacher. Middle school parents will 
visit with teachers in the cafeteria 
on a rotation basis, no appointment 
necessary. 

Please join us on Friday, November 11th, at 

9:00am for our annual Veterans Day Concert. All 

K-8 students will be performing along with the 

middle school band.

Everyone is invited and encouraged to attend this 

annual concert held as a tribute and in honor of our 

veterans service and sacrifice for our country. All in 

attendance are asked to show their patriotism by 

dressing in red, white, & blue.

VETERANS DAY CONCERT

FOOD DRIVE

Spring Bluff students are once again participating in 

the Chamber of Commerce annual food drive.  We 

will be collecting items starting November 7th - 

14th.

The class with the most collected food items will 

receive bragging rights and a cookie and hot cocoa 

party!
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BASKETBALL APPAREL BASKETBALL PARENTS

BASKETBALL PRACTICE SCHEDULE

Pirate basketball fan wear is available 

now through Monday, November 7th.

Order Form Here

Are your students 
dressed for the 

weather?!?

Our weather seems to be 
changing daily and difficult 
to keep up with.  Please help 
your child prepare for the 

unpredictable Missouri 
weather and make sure they 
have a coat, hat, and gloves 
everyday.  As long as the 

wind-chill is 25 degrees or 
above, students will go 

outside for recess and enjoy 
some fresh air.  

Please be sure to check your email. 

Review the Parent Meeting Presentation 

and complete the google form that is 

linked in that same email. Parents also 

need to sign up for a regular season 

basketball shift. All needs to be 

completed by Friday, November 25th at 

3:15pm. Contact Miss Block with any 

questions. 

bblock@springbluffpirates.com 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/SportsImage2/_2022SpringBluffBasketballOnlineApparelStore
mailto:bblock@springbluffpirates.com
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Counselor’s 
Corner

Mrs. Dugger - School Counselor
cdugger@springbluffpirates.com

How to Stay Informed

➔ Weekly district newsletters will be 
emailed each Friday

➔ Spring Bluff Facebook 
@springbluffpirates

➔ District Website, 
www.springbluffpirates.com

➔ Parent Link-check student grades 
& attendance.  Contact Natalie 
Head 
nhead@springbluffpirates.com for 
login information.

➔ Classroom Newsletters
➔ School Messenger  Call Back 

#844-875-4925
➔ Chalkable Café-lunch bills 

emailed weekly

School Meals
Free meals for all students will end May 20.  Spring Bluff does not meet the 
socioeconomic deprivation requirements to be eligible for this program since the 
pandemic has ended. If you participated in the free and reduced meal program prior 
to the pandemic and did not complete an application for 2021-2022, you will need to 
do so to be eligible for the program during summer school. A new application  will 
have to be completed for the 2022-2023 school year in August.  Please contact Amy 
Danz for an application or if you have any questions. 

Summer school meal prices are as follows:
Breakfast  2.20      Lunch 3.00      Extra Milk   .50

SPRING BLUFF 2022 FIELD DAY TITLE I NEWS

PICTURE RETAKE DAY

Wagner Portrait Group will be at school on November 18th to photograph any students that 

were absent on the initial picture day or any student that needs his/her picture retaken.

If you are having a picture taken as a RETAKE, please make sure your student returns their 

package in its entirety, including the package insert sheet, to the photographer on retake day. 

(Feel free to attach a note to describe what you’d like them to do differently.) 

FOR ABSENTEE STUDENTS-

www.WagnerPortraitGroup.com

Online Pre-Order Password: 7A3X7Z6P

mailto:nhead@springbluffpirates.com
http://www.wagnerportraitgroup.com/
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➔

HOW TO STAY INFORMED

➔ Weekly district newsletters will be emailed each Friday.

➔ Spring Bluff Facebook @springbluffpirates

➔ Spring Bluff App-Spring Bluff R-XV

➔ District Website: www.springbluffpirates.com

➔ Classroom newsletters and folders

➔ School Messenger: Call Back #844-875-4925

➔ Chalkable Café-lunch bills emailed weekly

➔ Parent portal

STEM CLUB

STEM Club is working on their "Most Magnificent Thing." They are creating a device that can help 

with an everyday task. We are working on perseverance and keeping our cool when things get 

hard and frustrating.


